
Greene CSD to hold parent informational meetings 
 
The Greene Central School District will hold three informational meetings for parents in regard to the 
district’s reopening plan.  
 
The meetings will be held on Tuesday August 18th at 12:00pm, Wednesday August 19th at 10:00am 
& 6:00pm. Due to construction, parking will be an issue we encourage people to participate via 
Zoom (links will be available Monday, August 17). If using Zoom is an issue for you we will allow 
people to join us in the middle/high school auditorium. Fifty people will be allowed to attend in person 
for each session (reservations required).  
 
The sessions will run no more than 45-60 minutes. Each session will be the same presentation, 
giving parents the opportunity to see it when it’s best for them. We have posted a frequently asked 
questions document on the GCS reopening page to allow you to get answers to some of the most 
asked questions. We will continue to update this document as we receive questions and after the 
community sessions.   
 
For those who would like to attend in person, please call 607-656-4161 ext. 214 to make a 
reservation. Please call at least one day prior to the session you would like to attend. Please note, a 
face cover is required at all times. Before entering, you will have to fill out a health questionnaire and 
have your temperature taken. Social distancing guidelines will also be in place.  
 
Finally, we are asking you to email questions to us prior to the community sessions so that we make 
sure we are able to address them during the sessions. You can send questions to 
communication@greenecsd.org. 
 
 


